
 

Our World Book Day Game 

Beware of the Big Bad Mouse! 

 
The children really enjoyed playing this maths game 

where they had to roll the dice and move around the 

deep dark woods.  They had to recognise the 

numerals 1, 2 and 3 and then count along the correct 

number of stepping stones. We just had to make 

sure that we didn’t pick up the big bad mouse card 

so that we didn’t miss a go! 

 

 

Let’s get Popping! 
Today we decided to go to the movies. 

As you can’t go to the movies without 

popcorn today the children made their 

own.  They looked at the corn before 

putting it in the microwave and then 

talked about how it had changed when 

they took it out – it was a great science 

experiment and yummy too! 

We then settled down to watch the short 

film ‘The Gruffalo’. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day 

 
Thank you for all your support on World Book Day 

the children looked tremendous in their outfits.  

Thank you for all your generous book donations. 

Also thank you to all the parents and grandparents 

who came into Pre-School to make a bookmark and 

share a story throughout the week, the children 

loved hearing the different stories by Julia 

Donaldson. 

Letters and Sounds. 
This week we have looked at the 

phoneme. 

 
u for under, upset, umbrella 

 

On Bertha’s Bus we had to say 

what sound the cat, pig, kangaroo 

and newt began with at the zoo! 

 

We have been blending the words  

• mum 

• pet 

• sit 

 

 
8th March 2024 

 

Just a reminder: 

 March 15th – Red Nose Day all children are to come to 

school dressed in something red.  They can also bring in a 

joke to tell to their friends. 

 

                      


